Acknowledgement Letter for VFD Feeds - Instructions

The Acknowledgement Letter for Veterinary Feed Direction (VFD) products is signed by
a firm receiving a VFD product (the consignee) from another firm (the consignor). This
letter allows the consignee to have a VFD feed in stock and ready for sale when a
customer presents a valid VFD.

Those firms that should provide this form to the seller (consignor) of a VFD feed include:

e Firms that purchase VFD products from the manufacturer for resale
e Firms that purchase VFD products from another distributor for resale

All forms should include the full, legal firm name, mailing address, the name and
signature of the firm representative or agent, and the date the form was signed. The
form should also include the name and address of the seller or consignor of the product.
This notification should be provide to all firms from which the firm (consignee) is
purchasing VFD products.

By signing this notification, the firm is agreeing with all statements on the form. Any firm
that signs an acknowledgement letter must also file a Distributor Notification with FDA.



